
The Lodge of Harmony No. 298
proudly presents a

‘Last Night of the Proms’
Concert

in support of St Aidan’s Church & Masonic Charities

Featuring

Rochdale Schools Concert Orchestra
Rochdale Girls Choir - That’s All Folk

Rochdale Retirement Choir - Freda Farnworth
on Saturday 13th November 2010

Commencing 7.00pm
at St Aidan’s Church, 

Manchester Road, Sudden, Rochdale

Tickets:   £6.00 Adults  /  £5.00 Concessionary
Family Ticket (2 Adults 2 Children): £15.00

Available from: Keith Lloyd (St Aidans) 01706 648955
Ken Davies (Lodge of Harmony) 01706 658228

Rochdale Music Service 01706 750288

Join us for a Rousing Night of 
Proms Music and Voices !


